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For 15 years we develop gliders, harnesses and much more at ICARO.

15 great years that we want to celebrate.

But actually we are excited about something completely different:
We have lately sat together with pilots, developers and designers and

asked ourselves what can we improve, expand, well - re-invent?

And we have invented ourselves new.

We think it is time to cause a stir ...




We are starting off with a modified logo, a new design
on all of our products and with a new website.



Not only the iIcARo image is freshened up but

also the product palette will be expanded:

A plain glider for beginners and occasional pilots is coming soon.

A small, witty glider called AQuUILA will be launched for freestyle
freaks and will care for more lightness in this year.

Appropriately, a new harness is also in the starting holes,
which will impress with its extremely light weight.




What is better than being able to touch

the new products and see them live?

The starter’s gun will be on the 28.FEBRUARY 2015 at the
Thermik exhibition in Sindelfingen, Germany.

We are looking forward to meeting you at the exhibition.

+49(0)8034 /909 700 icaro(@icaro-paragliders.com




